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Cory Tworkowsky 12/18(22
To: Mark, shawn.hoffman@cityofls.net >

Fwd: 2202 Red Barn Ln Basement
Finish

Hey guys,

Thanks so much for getting this home
inspected today, | really appreciate it!

-Attached below is a forwarded email from our
homeowners that states that JFE left the
basement finish off at the correct state of
construction that we all had agreed to. Please
let me know if this is sufficient so we can take
that item off the inspection report. Thanks
again!

Thank you,

Cory Tworkowsky
JFE Construction
Office: 816 470 0074
Cell: 816 519 6204

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mark Wernsman
<mawernsman@gmail.com>

Date: December 13, 2022 at 3:15:53 PM CST
To: "cory jfeconstruction.com"
<cory@jfeconstruction.com>

Cc: Jennifer Wernsman
<jennwernsman@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: 2202 Red Barn Ln Basement
Finish

Hi Cory - Yes, JFE stopped construction on the
basement at the point we agreed to.

Thank you.

Mark Wernsman

On Tue, Dec 13, 2022 at 3:01 PM cory

jfeconstruction.com
<cory@jfeconstruction.com> wrote:
Good Afternoon,
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